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CREW STUDENTS AND PARENTS 

The weekend of the Championships are nearly here and there are only a few rehearsals left 
and it is really important that there is full attendance at all rehearsals. All Trabolgan money 
needs to be paid now as Spectrum are looking for final payment. 
 
Please note rehearsal dates will be as follows (times per usual Thursday evenings) 
Thursday, 21st September 5pm to 9pm 
Sunday, 24th September 2pm to 4.30pm 
Monday, 25th September 6pm to 9pm  
Thursday, 28th September 6pm to 9pm 
Monday, 2nd October 6pm to 9pm 
Thursday, 5th October 6pm to 9pm 
Note there won’t be rehearsals on the 12th, 19th or 26th of October in keeping with other 
years. 
 
There is a bus organised and we will confirm a price and times next week. Please let Wendy 
know your numbers for the bus. 
 
We will issue a letter with full information about the weekend on Monday 2nd October. 
 
The cost for crew rehearsals is €5 pay as you go. This is per rehearsal and if everyone pays 
funds fall slightly short of paying the teachers, of which Kidkast has funded the difference. 
Please note there is no profit for the studios or Tracey’s or Johns time. Last weekend the 
majority of students did not pay for one reason or another.  If this continues we will 
unfortunately have to look at the viability of crews. We really hope that it won’t come to 
this and thank you in advance for your co-operation. 
 
Finally, the crews are looking really great and we look forward to our weekend of fun at 
Trabolgan 2017. 
 
Kind regards, 
Tracey and John 


